
KING’S COLLEGE LONDON
King’s College London is one of the top 10 
UK universities in the world (QS World 
University Rankings, 2019/20) and is 
among the oldest universities in England. 
King’s has an outstanding reputation for 
world-class teaching and cutting-edge 
research.

ARIZONA STATE
ASU is a top-ranked research university 
and is recognized by U.S. News & World 
Report as the country’s most innovative 
school. Its IRA. A Fulton Schools of 
Engineering is the largest engineering 
school in the U.S. ASU is creating an 
inclusive environment for engineering 
excellence by advancing research and 
innovation at scale.

UNSW SYDNEY
UNSW Sydney is Australia's Global 
University, a powerhouse of cutting-edge 
research, teaching and innovation. UNSW 
is one of the top 70 universities in the 
world and number one in Australia in 
engineering and technology. Its 
engineering school is 1st in the Times 
Higher Education World University 
Rankings.
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